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City of Dearborn 

Board of Alderman Special Meeting 

September 24, 2021 
 
 

The Board of Alderman of Dearborn, Missouri met in special session on September 24, 2021 at 
6:30 pm in the Robert S “Bob” Bryan Community Center, Dearborn, Missouri.  Masks and social 
distancing were enforced. 
 
The following officers and city personnel being present: Mayor Jamie Morey, Aldermen Cory Hott, 
Don Kerns and Pat Downing.  Public Works Alex Ball and City Clerk Cindy Atkison. 
 
Audience Present: Shelly Morey. 
 
Mayor Morey called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm.   
 
Alex informed the Board Gower is replacing their tornado sirens and have offered the old ones to 
the City for free, they plan to replace them next week.  Blue Valley Public Safety is installing 
Gower’s new sirens and they can move the siren and pole to Dearborn for free if the City can 
install the pole.  To update the siren and reset the pole Blue Valley Public Safety will charge 
$7,279.92. Due to the age of the siren parts are getting hard to come by. Possible location for 
siren could be where the old water tower was by Montague Street.  Siren will need electricity to 
it.  Alderman Hott made motion to approve Blue Valley Public Safety bid and to acquire the second 
siren from Gower for parts, second by Downing.  Vote was 3 ayes, 0 nays.  Motion carried. 
 
Motion to adjourn was made by Alderman Hott, second by Downing.  Vote was 3 ayes, 0 nays.  
Motion carried. 
 
 
 
__________________________    _____________________________ 
Cindy Atkison, City Clerk      Jamie Morey, Mayor 


